
Gwinnett Senior Golden Games 
Meeting Minutes 

November 17, 2014

Alan called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. He welcomed everyone including a new person to our
group, Tonia, who will be working with us. Welcome, Tonia.  

Glory then said the invocation followed by the pledge of allegiance to our flag and the minutes of 
the last meeting were read and approved. Elaine gave the treasurers’ report.  The balance was 
$18,146.53!  We just hit an all-time high. Everyone was so pleased. Again. thanks to Eileen and Bob
for finding new sponsors and visiting our old ones asking for donations. 

Susie gave a report on the registration form.  She will proof read it and send it to the press.  We will 
order 1200 this year since we are planning on a large group for our games.

We talked about 2015 gift suggestions.  We will discuss them at the board meeting and price some 
of the items mentioned.

The Health Fair was a success; many good comments were made about it.  We received a list of 
seniors interested in our senior games.

We talked about the opening and closing ceremony meals.  Everyone seemed happy with our caterer
so we are staying with them this time. Eileen also found a sponsor for our closing meal, so we will 
be saving money on that meal too.

We also talked about bingo.  Everyone agreed to play again at our opening meeting. Of course, we 
will have gift cards for prizes. So don’t miss out on the fun.

If you have too many medals hanging all around your house, feel free to return some of them, we 
can always use them.

We talked to Sandi from Del Mar Gardens. Our event manager’s thank you luncheon will be held in 
February. She will check on the date for us.

There was no old business to discuss.  The new business was that Richard announced that the new 
database will be finished this year.

Our next meeting will be JANUARY 12TH 2015.  PLEASE NOTE:  NO MEETING IN 
DECEMBER! Enjoy the time off. 

There was no further business to discuss so Tena made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Bud 
seconded it.  Wishing you a blessed Thanksgiving Day and a Happy & Healthy Holiday Season.

Respectfully submitted,

Marie Hickman, Secretary


